
 

 

 

 

Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Hon. Gaudentia Kröhne, 

Deputy Minister of Industries, Mines and Energy (7 May 2025) 

 

On 7 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Hon. Gaudentia 

Kröhne, Deputy Minister of Industries, Mines and Energy.  

 

During the meeting, Ambassador Asazuma congratulated Hon. Gaudentia Kröhne 

on her new appointment and discussed key bilateral issues between Japan and 

Namibia which included activities of Japanese companies in Namibia, the 

upcoming Ninth Tokyo International Conference on African Development 

(TICAD9) and Japan's development cooperation in Namibia.  

 

 

 
(FLTR) Hon. Gaudentia Kröhne and Ambassador Asazuma 


